

July 15th, 2025

7:00 pm at Library

In attendance: Jamee M, Abbey M, Jessica H, Bev B, Erin K, Brian P

Absent: Scott M

Call to Order

Review Meeting minutes from June - approved

Old Business

- 1.) Fundraising Raffle - updates from Bev
 - a.) Bev had a contact that was getting back to her
- 2.) Waffles
 - a.) Bev will ask the Lions Club to see if they will make pancakes and sausages
 - i.) Need to contact the President and someone needs to come to their meeting and present what we want
 - ii.) Come back to this next month
- 3.) Quick Up Banners and Target Banners
 - a.) Banner for Dozinky - Abbey can get one with last year's sponsors printed for \$25 to put on the back of the truck or have people carry
 - b.) Quick up Banners will be the 25-26 sponsors
 - c.) Do 2 new banners for the side of truck as well
 - i.) Abbey will come up with some new logo options
 - d.) Abbey will send Jess the sponsors by tiers for the website
- 4.) State Hotel Reservations - update from Bev
 - a.) Rooms have been blocked (70 rooms) at The Inn on Lake Superior
 - i.) Minimum of a 2 night stay
 - ii.) Bev will try to get more double queen rooms
- 5.) Nationals Hotel Reservations - update from Abbey
 - a.) Still working on it
- 6.) Website - come back to this after discussing the handbook/volunteering if time
 - a.) Jess has started the website, but has some questions - we did not get to this item so it will need to be discussed at the August meeting

New Business

- 1.) New Coaches
 - a.) Approved by the Sportsmanship and Rules Committee, pending background check and training.
 - b.) Daniel and Teah M., Ryan S., Elissa R., and Scott M.
 - c.) Scott is trying to book an August BAI at the high school on a Sunday
- 2.) Practice Schedule
 - a.) Scott has one ready for Skogerboe to approve - similar to previous years
 - b.) He will ask about holiday break practices and if we get them lined up they will be optional for attendance and lettering.

- 3.) Handbook - revisions, additions, subtractions
 - a.) We did make some revisions, but the handbook is not finalized. Jess will send out the revisions as soon as she has them updated and we will need further discussion at the August meeting
- 4.) Volunteering Structure - hours, committees, chair people, tracking, etc.
 - a.) We did not get to this portion of the discussion so we will need to talk about this at our August meeting
- 5.) Financial Report - we are at about the same spending as last year, there was no big fluctuation in either direction
 - a.) we definitely have money to purchase 3D targets if space allows

Next Meeting - Tues. Aug 19th 7PM at the Library